
My name is Wes Simmons From Minot ND, I am writing in support of HB1151. There is no evidence that 

banning baiting has any effect on cwd. If banning baiting helps at all why can people still feed for any 

reason other than hunting? I feel these rules intentional or not are meant hurt sportsmen and women, 

to be frank is seems more political than anything. Deer feed together and in the same spots without 

baiting as they are heard animals so banning baiting will not make a difference and again there is no 

evidence that is will. As a sportsman a hunter and conservationist I write this in support of HB11511. 

 

Please pass HB1151, sincerely Wes Simmons 


